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I am a citizen within the community of Tottenham that has been appalled by the building of the
local school's new canteen.

The school had a large canteen with an area where the children could sit and eat there lunch out
of the weather, which could be now taken away as they have a 'new' canteen. Even though this
great new canteen has no toilets for staff, is not weather proof from the dust, and is tiny in
comparison to the old one as far as preparation space, and is unusable. Also, leaving the
children in the weather if it is raining or out in over 40 degree heat to have their lunch.

It does not meet the needs of our local school.

If the school and the P & C where consulted beforehand this would have been made clear that
the funding could have been used very effectively in other area's of the school, or more
adequately spent on a usable canteen.

This is a disgrace on how Government Funding is a rort, and another huge hole in taxpayers
money.



